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To help inform members more fully and reduce misinformation about the reconstruction of the Wildlife 
Overlook located on Stede Bonnet, a new page has been added to BHA’s website and will be updated as 
warranted with new information and photos. A document containing answers to many of the questions 
that members have asked, the site plan and previous articles that have appeared in the Island Report can 
currently be found at BaldHeadAssociation.com/wildlife-overlook. Check back periodically for updates. 

We encourage members to inform themselves with factual information and to get involved in BHA — 
read monthly Island Reports, check the website regularly, join a BHA committee and/or attend 
online Board meetings. Island Reports are typically posted online by the beginning of each month at 
BaldHeadAssociation.com. And the archived issues are on the “News” page and can be downloaded. 
Remember, your BHA Board comprises your BHI neighbors.

For members interested in attending online Board meetings, the 2021 BHA Board meeting schedule 
and meeting link details will be posted at BaldHeadAssociation.com/board-meeting-agendas. We 
are looking at various meeting software tools to allow live questions from members. Stay tuned for 
additional information.


